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February 9, 2017
 
Richmond, VA - HeloAir is proud to announce DHS/TSA authorization of Gateway FBO status for flights into Reagan National 
Airport (DCA).  Not only are our pilots authorized to operate into/out of DCA, but now our passengers who need access to 
DCA can now enjoy TSA screening at our facility in a quiet and timely manner and fly directly to DCA.

For additional information, please contact Whit Baldwin, President at 804-226-3400 or visit our website: www.heloair.com
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